From: Information Management Team

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 3:26 PM

To: 'Lorraine Shaab' <fyi-request-23435-5644361f@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Official Information request - What is the concil paying sustainable
coastlines to clean and audit petone beach

Morena Lorraine

Thank you for your information request of 8 July 2023, in which you have requested the following:

. What is the Hutt City Council paying Sustainable Coastlines for the monthly exercise of a
beach clean-up and auditing the rubbish from a section of the western end of Petone Beach?
. What is the Council going to do, once it has the information from the rubbish audit?

The contract is $1900 per month for the beach clean-up and $3900 per month for the litter
monitoring and auditing. These costs are GST exclusive.

This work is part of the nationwide litter intelligence programme, which follows the government-
endorsed methodology for monitoring litter throughout New Zealand. As all regions apply the same
methodology, the information collected from our region can be compared and compiled with that of
other regions. More information about the litter intelligence programme is available on the
following link: https://litterintelligence.org/

The work that is undertaken also provides local information about litter. This is used to inform Hutt
City Council's reporting activities and development of future policy.

Please note that our response to your information request, including your name, may be published
on Hutt City Council’s website.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi

Susan Sales

Ringa Awhina Tahahu ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City
Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand

Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz

From: Lorraine Shaab <fyi-request-23435-5644361f@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Sent: Saturday, July 8, 2023 2:55 AM

To: Information Management Team <informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Official Information request - What is the concil paying sustainable coastlines to
clean and audit petone beach

Dear Hutt City Council,
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What is the LHCC paying sustainable coastlines for the monthly exercise of a beach clean up and
auditing the rubbish from a section of the western end of petone beach, a three year project ?
What is the council going to do, once they have the information from the rubbish audit ?

Yours faithfully,
Lorraine shaab

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-23435-5644361f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information
requests to Hutt City Council? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change request/new?body=hutt city council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy
and copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link
to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.
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